UBC
E association of university and college employees

LOCAL1

February 11, 1982

Mr. D.V. Askew

Director. of Industrial Safety
Industrial Safety Division
Workers Compensation Board
5255 Heather Street -
Vancouver V5Z 3L8

Dear Mr. Askew:

It has come to .our attention that Mr. Robert Grant (Industrial
Relations Manager) for the University of British Columbia has requested
a variance from Industrial Health and Safety regulations 4:04 and 4:06
with regard to.the structure and functioning of the university's
principle Industrial Health and Safety Committee (also known as the
President's Advisory Committee on Safety, Security and Fire).

The Union would appreciate an opportunity to express, in writing
to you, its objections.to the university's request for a variance,
Therefore, we respectfully request that the Board delay its decision
until at least March 1, 1982,

Thank you for your consideration in this matter.

Yours truly,

Patricia House
Secretary-Treasurer
AUCE Local 1

: cé: Clem Bulger
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